Council Meeting: <u>10/10/2023</u>
Agenda Item No: 14.A.

RECEIVED ON: October 10, 2023

 From:
 Brenda Williams

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

 Subject:
 SHORT TERM RENTALS

Date: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 8:19:42 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

City Council,

I am against short term rentals in Whittier. As a neighborhood watch captain on my street, I believe these rentals will cause more crimes in our neighborhoods. We already have enough crime in and around Whittier. The people who rent short term rentals have big parties and have many cars (with no parking spaces). Usually they are young people who don't care about making noise and invite others from bad neighborhoods to come over to have parties. Short term rentals will bring the value of our nice neighborhoods and homes in Whittier down!

If you don't know already, many of these short term rentals have been on the "News" on television talking about the crime they have caused. This will be a disaster for Whittier.

Please consider not doing this, it's not good for our City!!!

Sincerely,

Brenda Williams

Neighborhood Watch Captain Davista Drive